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Everyone is a gift and everyone is gifted 

 

Wednesday 11th November 2020 
 

Celebration Certificates: 11/11/2020 
This week we celebrated the awesome efforts and achievements of: 

Buttercups: Ollie and Scarlett    Poppy: James and Jayden         
Willow: George DS and Milo  Oakwood: Bea and Laila 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
Thank you for supporting Brooke’s cake sale, which raised over £70 for FOTS and 
Marie Curie. Thank you for the Poppy donations – please send in cash donations with 
your child for our collection box in the office by Friday.  
 
We marked two minutes’ silence today with beautiful recitals of ‘The Last Post’ and 
‘Reveille’ by Rupert – thank, Rupert, you made this important moment a very special 
time with your fantastic playing. 
 
We hope you like the poppies made by Buttercups in this week’s outdoor learning 
with Mrs Cotton: 
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Well-being week 
The well-being and happiness of your children is important to us every day at 
Twineham but we are going to shine a brighter light on what well-being means with a 
special focus week from next Monday 16th November. All classes will be exploring 
well-being and enjoying activities throughout the week to help children feel good 
about themselves.  
 

One of our tasks will involve pebbles and we would like to ask for a little help. Please 
can your children bring a pebble to school on Monday, around the size of 
their fist (not too big, but not too small!). If you have a few, please bring in spares. 
Thank you! 
 
Rockinghorse Collection: next Monday 16th November, AM 
A great way to boost well-being is to de-clutter! 

Please bring bags of clothes, shoes, toys, games and bric-a-brac to 
school next Monday morning to the hatched yellow lines near the school gate. 

Your donations will be collected by the Rockinghorse charity once again, benefitting 
local people in need and raising funds for FOTS via commission on the amount that is 
collected. 
 
Parent Telephone Consultations 
Please let us know if you require any help or password reminders to book your 

telephone parent consultation using eSchools at https://twineham.eschools.co.uk/. 
Teachers will make the calls to you on your main contact numbers. 

 
Kind regards, 

 
Scott Reece,  
Headteacher 
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